
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM –  
YORKVILLE VILLAGE BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Yorkville Village Board 

may be present at a Union Grove/Yorkville Fire Commission meeting (agenda 
attached) being held on Wednesday, August 17, 2022, beginning at 6:00 p.m., in 
the Community Room (1st Floor) of the Union Grove Municipal Center, 925 15th 
Avenue, Union Grove. The Yorkville Village Board will not take any formal action 
at this meeting. 
 
Dated August 16, 2022 
 
Michael McKinney 
Administrator/Clerk 



Joint Union Grove - Yorkville Fire Commission
Union Grove Municipal Center, 925 15th Avenue

Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 6:00 PM

Agenda

1. CALL TO ORDER BY PRESIDING OFFICER
2. ROLL CALL

If a quorum is not present, the meeting will automatically adjourn to the next regular meeting.
3. NEW BUSINESS

a. Presentation from Chief Allen regarding the Fire Department Needs Assessment; with 
discussion.

4. ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING
Members and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may attend the above stated meeting 
to gather information. No action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the governmental 
body specifically referred to above in this notice. Upon reasonable notice, we will try to accommodate the needs of individuals with 
disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this service, contact the Village Clerk, 925 
15th Ave., Union Grove, WI 53182 or 262-878-1818.
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